
Health Office Request 

 

Dear Parents, 

The colder weather is fast approaching and we are trying to squeeze in 

all the outside recess we can between the rain showers. Please send 

your student with appropriate clothing for the weather. At this time of 

the year we need to take into consideration the wind chill factor and 

the lack of sunshine. 

The temperature may say 60 degrees but with no sun and the wind 

blowing the actual air temperature could be below 50 degrees. I know 

as children grow up they don’t want to wear jackets to school but we 

don’t want to keep a class in doors because the majority of the 

students have no sweatshirts, jackets or sweaters. 

It is our job at Seton to see to the welfare of your child when they are in 

our care. We cannot in good consciousness send your student outside if 

they are not dressed appropriately for the weather. 

 

Thank you, 

Nurse Anne 

 


